
 
 

THE WALTER CUP MAKES THE 
HOCKEY HALL OF FAME ITS NEW HOME 

 
The Walter Cup officially added to the Hockey Hall of Fame’s trophy collection  

 
Hockey Hall Of Fame – Toronto, Ontario, Canada – June 28, 2024 
 
The Professional Women’s Hockey League’s (PWHL) championship trophy, the Walter 
Cup, is officially on display at the Hockey Hall of Fame.  It will be showcased within the 
“Women’s Hockey – Celebrating Excellence” display along with newly received artifacts 
from the PWHL’s inaugural season.  The Walter Cup, created in partnership with global 
luxury jeweler, Tiffany & Co., weighs 35 pounds, stands 24 inches tall and is over 13 
inches wide. The removable base will include the engraved names of each year’s winning 
team.  The Walter Cup is named in recognition of the historic commitment made by the 
Walter family – Mark and Kimbra Walter and their daughter, Samantha, that provided 
the financial support that launched the PWHL. 
 
Recently donated PWHL items to be added soon include: 

• “Battle of Bay Street” goal pucks – Montreal at Toronto – Feb 17, 2024 
(record - 19,825 fans set highest attendance mark for a women’s hockey game) 

• Liz Schepers, #21 Minnesota, Walter Cup Game 5 winning goal stick 
• Nicole Hensley, #29 Minnesota, Walter Cup Game 5 shutout stick 
• Walter Cup, Game 5 goal pucks – Minnesota shutout Boston 3 – 0 
• Hilary Knight, Captain, #21 Boston, Walter Cup playoff sweater 
• Aerin Frankel, #1 Boston, goalie mask 
• Jamie Lee Rattray, Alternate Captain, #47 Boston, skates 

 

“The Walter Cup represents excellence in women’s hockey, and the Hockey Hall of Fame 
is known for preserving hockey history at its highest level.  This museum is the rightful 
place - and only place - for the Walter Cup to call its home.  The PWHL is thrilled to 
share this beautiful trophy for all hockey fans to see, and our hope is it will inspire 
championship dreams in young players everywhere. “ 

   Jayna Hefford, PWHL, Senior Vice President of Hockey Operations 
   HHOF Honoured Member, Player, Class of 2018 

 



 

-2- 

 

Kelly Masse and Craig Campbell received the trophy on behalf of the Hockey Hall of 
Fame. Both Masse and Campbell were formally involved in the ceremonial presentation 
of the Walter Cup after Minnesota won Game 5 on May 29, 2024. 

 
 

For further information: 
Kelly Masse  
Director, Corporate and Media Relations    
Hockey Hall of Fame    
(416) 933-8212      
kmasse@hhof.com 
@kellyhockeyhall  
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